Craig, Sondra

From: Gary Moss <drgmoss@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 7:08 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: YES sidewalks, please.... item number 24-0348

Some people who received this message don't often get email from drgmoss@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Hello,
| am a resident of the Hintgen neighborhood (right near Good Shepherd). For years | have been disappointed in the lack of
contiguous sidewalks in our neighborhood (especially north-south on 26th, 27th, and 28th). As a result of this, we've had to walk

our dogs in the street, and also see small children walking in the street.

This is not safe and does not add to the walkability of our community. | believe the upcoming decision regarding Item Number
24-0348 should be decided in favor of adding more sidewalks (not sure if that would mean yea or nay on the 'item').

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Gary Moss



